
SAN FRANCISCO  

MUNICIPAL TRANSPORTATION AGENCY 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

RESOLUTION No. 14-067 

 

WHEREAS, Construction of a public plaza adjacent to the reconfigured Phelan Loop is a 

key recommendation of the Balboa Park Station Area Plan, adopted in 2008; and, 

 

WHEREAS, The plaza will provide a pedestrian open space connection between Ocean 

Ave. and the Phelan Loop, be suitable for community events such as farmers markets, fairs, and 

concerts, and front on the Phelan Loop affordable housing project that is being constructed at the 

west end of the plaza; and, 

 

WHEREAS, SFMTA convened a Phelan Advisory Committee to receive public input on 

the design and functions of the plaza; the Committee discussed naming the plaza and agreed to 

launch a plaza-naming contest; and, 

 

WHEREAS, After receiving 92 entries in response to the contest, the Plaza Naming 

Committee, a subcommittee of the Phelan Advisory Committee, recommended that the SFMTA 

Board name the plaza “Unity Plaza;” now, therefore, be it 

 

RESOLVED, That SFMTA Board of Directors names the public plaza adjacent to the 

Phelan Loop as Unity Plaza. 
 

I certify that the foregoing resolution was adopted by the San Francisco Municipal 

Transportation Agency Board of Directors at its meeting of May 6, 2014. 

 

 __________________________________________ 

Secretary to the Board of Directors 

San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency  
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